
 
 
 

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time -  14th July 2013 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry Parish Newsletter 
            Parish Priest:  Fr. Harry Bohan  086-8223362           Sacristan:  Kilmurry AnneMarie Sheedy      Secretary:   Puff O’Connor 

            Contacts:            Parish Office  061-713682           email: office@sixmilebridgeparish.ie          website:  www.sixmilebridgeparish.ie 

We remember all our loved ones and especially those  whose  
anniversaries occur at this time.  May they Rest in Peace 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mass times during the week: 
Mon - Thurs  10.00 a.m.   Friday  7.00 p.m. 

Rota Next Weekend        Readers                 Eucharistic             Altar 
                                                                             Ministers             Servers 
Sat.  20th   7.00 p.m.      Donal Keane                   B                          B 
Sun. 21st   10.00 a.m.     Linda Carey      Kay + Annmarie              B     
Sun. 21st   11.00 a.m.     Claire Collins                  C                           C       

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12..00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 
 
Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat. 13th 
Sun.14th 
Sun.14th 
 
Fri. 19th 
Sat. 20th 
 
 
 
 
 

 7.00 p.m. 
10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
 
 7.00 p.m. 
 7.00 p.m. 

Kevin Hennessy ( 1st Anniversary ) 
Christy Farrell 
Bridie Kiely 
Mary + Michael O’Halloran 
Marty Mullins (Months Mind) 
Tom Reidy 
Ann Brown 
Ann Roughan 
Mike Gleeson 
John, Mary + Stephen Roughan 
Jimmy Mulready 

   €14,200 

UP-COMING COMMUNITY EVENTS; 

 

Next Wednesday July 17th  Area Gathering:   
Egans farm, Cloughlea 7.30 p.m. 

 
 

Sunday Evening July 21st  -  Church View 

 

Parish Gathering   
Thursday August 22nd in G.A.A. Field. 

Youth 2000 Summer Festival, Cistercian College, Roscrea, 
Co. Tipperary from Thursday 15th – Sunday 18th August 
2013.  For young people aged 16-35, an opportunity not to be 
missed to experience the Catholic faith and meet many new 
people.  This Festival has been nicknamed the “Holy Oxygen”  
The festival is donation only.  Free buses available from towns 
throughout Ireland.  To book  phone 01 6753690  

SINCERE  THANKS! 
 
 

It would be impossible for  me to respond to all those who 
contacted me on the occasion of my Golden Jubilee.  I 
hope each one of you will know how much I appreciate all 
that went into making it very special.  I want to thank all 
those who turned up on the night - your presence and the 
presence of such a massive turn-out was overwhelming.  
Thanks to each one of you for your good wishes, your gen-
erosity, and your prayers. 

 

A special thanks to the Parish Pastoral Council for all the 
work that went on behind the scenes and behind my back!!!  
I genuinely had no idea what was going on, but I thank 
them all from my heart.  This, of course, includes all those 
who  prepared and  brought food - enough to feed the  par-
ish - and did it all with a heart and a wonderful spirit. 
I have already said that the night  was a community cele-
brating and that was hugely important.  Outsiders remarked 
on the fact that all generations were well represented and 
the great community spirit that was so evident. 

 

The Mass, the Mass booklet, Readings, Reflections - 
touched the hearts and souls of people.  Our thanks again 
to all who participated.  The Choir were outstanding.  Their 
contribution to the night was very special.  I and all of us 
are extremely grateful to Bríd and choir members, not just 
for that night but for the many Sundays and other occa-
sions during the year. 

 

The final hymn Circle of Friends sung by young pupils 
from 2nd Class in the School was a fitting end to the Mass.   
Once again the Scouts did us all proud.  We are so grateful 
to you again for being such a wonderful presence in our 
community. 

 

Even though the crowd was huge the organisation and 
contribution of so many volunteers made it easy for every-
one.  

 

A very special thanks to Sean Hawkshaw, who recorded 
the whole night on DVD and to Paddy Higgins who photo-
graphed people and special moments right through the 
night. 

 

You are the best - all of you and a  
community to be proud of. 

Special Memory Keepsake 
If you would like a keepsake of the very memorable 

occasion of Fr. Harry’s Jubilee Thanksgiving Mass 

DVD’s are available at the Parish Office for only €10 

Sixmilebridge GAA Club Lotto: 
 

Numbers drawn :  3   12   16   28 
                                       JACKPOT  

Congratulations!   
to 

Alan Kilcoyne + Sue Wall 

Colm O’ Loughlin + Aurelie de Troyer 

 

who were married recently. 

A thought …. 

“The past should be left in the past or it can steal your 

future. Live life for what tomorrow can bring and not what 

yesterday has taken.” 

Sixmilebridge Apostolic Work Society would like 

to thank everyone who kindly subscribed to their Church Gate 
Collectgion last weekend.  All proceeds go to the Missions. 

Bridge Utd AGM Wednesday 17th July 7:30pm in the 

Courthouse. Nominations taken for committee positions, 
please contact Finbar Toomey 086-8750128. 


